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| do not agree with the changes. Facts and evidence have not been used to be evidence based
decisions.This gives too much over reach affecting too many people with no significant
improvement to "public safety".Further consultation is required with the impacted bodies and
people, to work out a better solution.Making things illegal that are already illegal just introduces
more redtape and further costs to the community woth no significant improvements except
appeasing a small minority.





